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Circular No. 91/18                                                                                                                 October 29, 2018 

 

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as 
the Governing Council of AIBPARC, Special Invitees,  

State Secretaries and Advisors of AIBPARC.) 

 
Dear Comrade, 

 

Meeting of CBPRO and AIBRF at Delhi on 24th October 2018 
 

We reproduce hereunder the text of circular issued on 26.10.2018 by Convenors, CBPRO & GS, AIBRF. This is for information of members. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

QUOTE : 

 
 

 

Circular 007/2018                                                                            Dated: 26.10.2018 
 

Dear Comrades, 
 
 

As already informed to you, a meeting OF CBPRO & AIBRF leadership took place on 24th October 2018 at Delhi.  
 
It was decided that the Coordination should aggressively chalk out programmes to realise the core issues of Bank Retirees - 1.Family Pension 2. Pension 

Updation. 3. 100%DA Neutralization. 4. Full Reimbursement of Medical Insurance Premium to Retirees. 5. Reckoning of Special Allowance for 
Superannuation Benefits retrospectively from 10th Bipartite Settlement.   6. IBA should hold talks with the   Coordination Body of Bank Retirees.  
 

The Meeting also decided that UFBU should be approached to take a clear stand positively and seriously in respect of our issues in the ongoing Wage 
Negotiations and ensure resolution of the issues immediately or at the most along with the Current Wage Settlement.   
 
It was also decided in the Meeting to hold massive Dharna and Demonstrations in important cities across the Country from the last week of November 

2018 culminating in very big Dharna and Demonstrations in Delhi and Mumbai.   
 
Detailed Circular follows. 

 
With Regards, 
 

Yours Comradely, 

                

(A.Ramesh Babu)           (K.V. Acharya)                     (S.C. Jain) 
          Joint Conveners, CBPRO                       General Secretary, AIBRF 
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